January 20, 1972

Dr. L. Thomas Sheffield

. Department of Medicine
Medical College of Alabama
University of Alabama
Birmingham, Alabama 35233

Dear Tom:

I will call you in the next days about automated ECG
analysis for clinical trials. I thought you might like to see
what we are doing with our primitive classification of conven-

tional ECCs in the Coronary Drug Project.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
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